

2789 Bruce Street Matlacha, Florida 33993

Tel.: 941-283-6301 770504)

Fax: 941-283-6302

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION Washington, D.C. 20554

TELEFAX

To: Carl Huie

From: Dieter Maschewsky

Date: June 18, 1997

Pages: 2, including this page

Dear Mr. Huie,

With reference to our telephone conversation I would like to confirm, that in March 1996 we had asked the FCC to examine the availability of two 1.5 MHz frequency bands in the 890 to 945 MHz range for an experimental license for our Wireless Local Loop System "Telecell H". Please find attached a copy of the reply. The person who was dealing with this matter was Mr. William Woodruff who is no longer with our company. During the second half of 1996 we decided that we would prefer to operate in the 385-400 MHz range for better area coverage. I was advised by Mr. Woodruff that on the basis of his discussion with an FCC official there should be no problem in getting an experimental license for this spectrum too. From our telephone conversation however I now understand that nearly all of this spectrum has been set aside for governmental use.

On the basis of the above I am left with two options. First I would like to asked you whether we would still be able to operate in the 890-945 MHz range as stated by Mr. Townsend in the attached letter. Alternatively, but more complicated for us, we could use any given frequency spectrum between 380-500 MHz or 800-100MHz.

I would very much appreciate if you could let me know our options as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Dieter Maschewsky

N



2789 Bruce Street Matlacha, Florida 33993 Tel.: 941-283-6301 Fax: 941-283-6302

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION Washington, D.C. 20554

TELEFAX

To: Carl Huie

From: Dieter Maschewsky

Date: June 25, 1997

Pages: 1

Dear Mr. Huie,

With reference to our last telephone conversation I would like to inform you that I now have an address for Mr. Woodruff. I have written to him and asked to let us know with which of the FCC offices he corresponded and where Mr. Townsend is located. I have not received an answer yet but will advise you as soon as I receive his reply.

In the meantime I would appreciate if you could try to find within the FCC organization either Mr. Townsend or G. Brooks, who is mentioned in the letter I sent you a copy of. It is most important to us that we can at least operate in the 890 to 945 MHz range as stated in Mr. Townsend's letter.

Sincerely,

Dieter Maschewsky



2789 Bruce Street

Matlacha, Florida 33993

Tel., 941-2**83-6**300 Fax: 941-2**83-6**302

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION Washington, 1°.C. 20554

hold for onother wither on other of see if he has another of the has a got of 2-29 97

TELEFAX

To: Carl Huie

From: Dieter Maschewsky

Date: July 24 1997

Pages: 1

Dear Mr. Huie

With reference to my telefax dated June 25, 97, I would like to inform you that i have had no response from Mr. Woodruff so far. As I have no other means of contacting him, I would appreciate if you could let me know whether in the meantime you were able to clarify the situation with Mr. Townsend, so that we can operate in the frequency range allocated by him.

In case the ciarification of Mr. Townsend's letter can not be achieved, could you please confirm that the Experimental License for this frequency range can be issued

Sinceraly,

Dieter Maschewsky